From:

To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 20 March 2022 16:56:09

Dear Sirs/Madam,

I would like to offer my opinion regarding the proposed Stonehenge Road Scheme. Thus far National
Highways has not made any changes to the Scheme to show that they have understood the 2021 World Heritage
Committee decision.

They have not acknowledged the report from the Secretary of State which found the Scheme’s impact on the
proposed western cutting area would be “significantly adverse”.

They have not fully assessed alternative routes, which would cause less damage to the World Heritage Site.
This could for example include a southern bypass route, or even better a longer tunnel which would reduce the

impact on the World Heritage Site.

There have not been alternatives to hard engineering solutions fully explored - ones that would enhance the
safeguarding of the W H Site.

No update to the scheme’s construction costs

No update either to the carbon assessment and it’s costs.

Yours faithfully,

Antonia Dewhurst





